
 
 
 

 

 

25th July 2013 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our brand new website available to all staff, parents and 

pupils of St Margaret’s Church of England Academy.  

Visit www.schoolwearsolutions.com today to shop for your child’s school uniform quickly and easily, 

with direct delivery to your home. Also, we now accept Visa, Mastercard and Paypal payments for 

secure transactions, and you don’t need to remember a login or password for your school, simply start 

shopping!  

The direct link for St Margaret’s Church of England Academy is 

http://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/schools/s/st-margarets-church-of-england-academy, simply click 

on the ‘Shop Now’ button and you will be able to browse your school uniform. 

We hope that you enjoy using our new website in 

conjunction with your local branch, Laser in 

Liverpool.  If you have any suggestions that you 

think may help us to improve our website 

further, or should you encounter any minor 

glitches, please tell us immediately so that we 

can give you the best possible service. 

 

 

 

 

If you can’t find what you are looking for online, or have a question for us, please do not hesitate to 

contact us for further help or advice at: customer.service@schoolwearsolutions.com 

With kind regards 

 

 

Justin Cheatle 

Group Managing Director 
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